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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Covid Secure Practice – Use of Face Coverings 
 
You will be aware that following government updates and communication from school there 
are heightened measures across society with regards to Covid secure practices.  In school 
our safe practices continue with staff and students responding well to requirements throughout 
the school day. 
 
Our biggest challenge at present is the number of face coverings we are having to distribute 
to students who are arriving without them daily.  Can I please remind parents that although 
we would always have a small stock of face coverings for emergency use, it is students’ and 
families’ responsibility to ensure that they arrive at school with a suitable face covering which 
can be used throughout the day; these are the same regulations we are all expected to follow 
across society and within our day-to-day lives. 
 
The requirement to wear a face covering in areas of the school will remain in place through to 
the end of term and is likely to be required upon our return in January; we would ask all families 
for their support with this. 
 
Thank you in anticipation for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr L Tristham 
Headteacher 
 


